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Principal's Pen 

 We are closing in on winter and we felt it this week. As the weather cools down, we 

hope everyone is keeping warm and cosy. A huge thank-you to our P&C for organising new 

jumpers for our students. Please remember to label your child's jumper, so we can ensure 

they make it home with them. 

I am excited to announce that the Jandowae State School Book Fair is now on, and they 

have kindly invited Jimbour students to browse their Book Fair Display. A catalogue has 

been attached to this newsletter for your reference. The Jandowae SS library will be open 

until 4 pm next Tuesday. This is a great opportunity for our students to expand their read-

ing horizons. 

I appreciate all the book suggestions we have received so far through the QR code on the 

homework. Please keep them coming, as we strive to enrich our school library with the 

latest and most popular titles. 

Regards, 

Nathan Taylor  

 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, 16th May 

150th Subcommittee meeting  

Book Fair open for Jimbour SS @ 

Jandowae SS until 4pm 

Monday, 2nd June 

‘Are We There Yet?’ at Empire 

Theatre for students P-2 

Friday, 23rd June 

Athletics Carnival, Bell SS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parade Award 
Congratulations to Harper and Carter 

for their excellent effort this fortnight. 

Keep up the good work! 

Jimbour Jewel 
In Week 3, Selina received the Jimbour Jewel for 

being responsible. In Week 4, Dallas received the  

Jimbour Jewel for being resilient. Great work! 

 

Library Suggestions 



Book Fair 
Jandowae State School have opened their Book Fair to 
Jimbour students. 

When: Tuesday, 16th May, 3-4pm 

Where: Jandowae State School Library 

What: Please see the attached catalogue to get a sense of 
the books that will be on sale.  

Touch Football 

Last Thursday, our Grade 5 & 6 students went 
to Dalby for Kaimkillenbun’s Touch Football 
Carnival. It was a beautiful sunny day and the 
students had a great time, first practising 
their touch-skills and then playing a round 
robin of social and competitive games.  

Cross Country 

On Friday last week, Kade and Jensen participated in the 
Bunya District Cross Country. Kade ran in the 3km race and 
Jensen in the 2km race. 

Both boys put in an excellent effort running a difficult track 
(there are evidently more hills in Dalby than there are in 
Jimbour).  

Congratulations to both boys for an excellent achievement.  

150th Meeting 
There will be a 150th meeting next 
Tuesday starting at 5:30pm in the 

school library.  

As we draw closer to the event 
(September 16th) it would be great 
to have more of our current parent 

community involved. 


